
Thursday April 9 

Woodley Park News 

Among its many good works, Iona Senior Services operates a food pantry with shelf-stable food 

and home supplies to supplement the meals that it provides to seniors. The pantry is running 

low, and Iona has scheduled a special drive for this Saturday, April 11 from 10 am to noon. 

Details and a list of what's needed are here. 

If you haven't responded to the census, now's the time. We get counted every ten years. It 

matters in lots of ways. So far, the DC response rate is below the national average. The 

Woodley Park response rate is now just over 50%. We all should have gotten mailings with 

instructions on how to get counted online. No mailing, then just go here. It's online. It's easy. 

Calendar 

Tuesday April 14, 7:30. WPCA Executive Committee Meeting. The agenda should be on the 

website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome via computer conferencing, just click 

here (Chrome works best, not Firefox or Safari), or you can call 202.850.0249. 

John Goodman 

WPCA 

For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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